
Annual Parish Meeting 
 10th April 2024 

 Playing Field Report 

In the last 12 months, the Friends of Frithelstock Parish Playing Field Association 
(FoFPPFA) held two fund raising events:


1. A Big Breakfast, held in June 2023 which made a profit of £727.50

2. A Family Quiz Night, held in February 2024 which made a total profit of £884.43


Both events were very well attended and we received some really nice feedback from 
members of the parish and beyond who enjoyed taking part.


The current balance is £5037.24.


As always, without the help of others, it would be a much harder job to keep our Playing 
Field in such a good state.


I would like to thank:

Clements Hill Farm

TK Play

Di, Andrew and now David for locking and unlocking the gate

Members of the FoFPPFA

And members of the public who help by keeping an eye on things, picking up litter, 
strimming, and for supporting our fund raising events.



